
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

        2nd July 2019 

  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

RE: Year 6 Party and Leavers’ Assembly 

 

We will be holding a Year 6 Leavers’ Party on Tuesday 16th July from 

3:15 – 5:00 to celebrate the end of the year and to congratulate the 

children for all they have achieved. We will have some food together and 

play some games outside. Children are welcome to bring a change of clothes 

to wear. Please sign the permission slip below if you consent to your child 

attending and please tick whether you will collect them or if they will be 

allowed to walk home. 

 

We are also writing to invite you to our Year 6 Leavers’ assembly.  This will 

take place on Tuesday 23rd July at 12:45pm in the school hall.  We hope 

you will be able to share this experience with your child.  School will finish 

for Year 6 only at 1:15pm to allow parents with Year 6 children to collect 

children from Stoughton. The rest of the school will finish as advertised at 

1:45pm. Parents with other children lower down the school are asked to wait 

in the playground to collect them. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 6  
 

 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for____________________________ in class 6__ to 

attend the Leavers’ Party. 

 

I will collect my child from school (   ) 

I give permission for my child to walk home (   ) 

 

Signed: ___________________________________ (parent/guardian) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 
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